
City of Belton – IT Department 

Server Environment Refresh Project 

Bid Request 
 
Bid Number: 22-020 
 
Bid Closing Date: July 13, 2022, 10:00am 
 
General: The City of Belton Information Technology Department is seeking formal bids for the 
City’s purchase of hardware, software and services to complete a plan to refresh its server and 
storage infrastructure. 
 
 
Item Description: 

• (2) Physical Hosts (HA) with 5-Year Support 
• 10TB High Performance Usable Storage 
• 10Gb Connectivity between Server & Storage 
• 10Gb Connectivity to existing Switches (SFP) 
• VMware Essentials Plus  
• Windows Server Licensing for 15 Servers 
• UPS 3000VA with additional battery pack 

 
Questions:  
All questions can be forwarded to Andrew Collins, acollins@belton.org, 816-892-1278. 
 
 
Bid Response: 
This is a formal bid process.  Sealed bids can be mailed to City Hall, Attn: Deputy City Clerk, 520 
Main St, Belton MO 64012.   
 
Bidding will end at 10 am, local time, on July 13, 2022, at which time bidding will be closed.  All 
bids will be opened and read aloud at 520 Main St, Belton MO. 
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